
From: Hakstian, Ralph <  

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 11:45 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Support for Draft Bylaw 129 

 

Hello, 

 

I'm a South Pender Island property owner at and would like to express 

my support for the changes in Draft Bylaw 129.  I have looked into Bylaw 114 and the changes 

proposed in Draft Bylaw 129 and feel that they represent a reasonable compromise between 

those who support and those who oppose revising Bylaw 114. 

 

Please accept my strong support for the changes in Draft Bylaw 129. 

 

Thank you, 

 

A. Ralph Hakstian 

. 

Pender Island, BC 

 

 


